
 

Page 1 
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release    December 27, 2018 

 

MCTXSheriff Continues Search for Vehicle Involved in Shooting  

 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Detectives are still searching for the vehicle that was seen 

leaving the Tamina area after the shooting death of Eric Thomas. The below pictured 2004 Ford 

F-150 extended cab two-tone (black over tan) truck bearing Texas LP AP8-3927 was seen fleeing 

the scene of the shooting. This truck has numerous dents, and has the words “Wayne Gordon Jr. 

Ceramic Tile” in Gold paint on the doors on both sides of the truck. The painted words are not 

visible in these old images of the truck from 2013. The truck may have a broken driver side window 

as well. The truck is believed to have been hidden somewhere in the Montgomery or Harris County 

areas.  

 

Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of this vehicle is asked to contact the 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 936-760-5800, or the Montgomery County Crime Stoppers 

at 1-800-392-STOP and refer to case number# 18A373237. 
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Specialist Lee Knudsen 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Executive Division 
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